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To Whom it may concern,
Please do not remove my right to make a profit.
I am a property owner. I have worked hard to earn enough money to purchase apartments in the Newberg area. Earning this
money has not been easy, I worked, scraped and sacrificed so that I had a down payment and could afford to purchase a
rental property. I do not count on the government for anything. I do not even plan to have a retirement because of the
wasteful spending of our government. So, I am making my own way, I am not a college graduate I am just a hard-working
women.
 
I plead with you not to give away my profits while providing financial protection for those who are not in the same financial
place as I am. It is my right to earn money and turn a profit. With fixed rent control I will be shackled and not as likely to see
that intended profit for my success in life. I do not give the government permission to tamper with my livelihood. Find a
different way to help the less fortunate.
 
Thank you
 
Beth Keyser
B R O K E R  

Cell  503-730-2599  |  Office  503-670-9000
BethLkeyser@gmail.com
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